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Dear committee members,

I write in strong opposition to SB 413.  I am a resident of French Prairie in North Marion County.  The proposed toll
road will cut through prime farm land and rural reserves.  The last time this bill was before the committee, it failed
miserably because it was clear that it did not have the support of the people most affected by it.  I urge you to
respond to this bill in the same way as with the previous bill — namely, do not pass it out of committee.

Thank you.

Peter Koehler
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